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Ahead is all of 2018 to dust off our Club cars, check diaries and maps to plan for the various Events.   

Autumn is a great time of year with cooler temperatures but lots of sunshine. Perfect for runs to:   

Monday February 5                                                                                         
2 St George’s Crescent, Drummoyne  11.30am                                                                                                                                                                                                               
RSVP  February 1 for idea of numbers, but can roll up on the day.                           

jeanneeve@gmail.com                                                                                                  

Lunch right on the water looking across to Cockatoo Island and the western 

side of our harbour. Plenty of room to display our cars where we can see 

them as we eat. Excellent Bistro food and club prices. Get your car out - 

give it a bit of a polish and check the oils and bring it out during the week for the short run to 

Drummoyne. James Brigden will ensure gates will be open for you to park on the lower carpark. The cars 

will be back in the garage before the peak hour - great central location right next to Birkenhead - take the 

opportunity to make a great day of it. See you there! Enquiries: James Brigden <brigo20@gmail.com> 

Sunday May 27                                   
Lunch at The Glen, St Albans    11am onwards                                                      

Who doesn't marvel at Nature’s autumnal colours. Visit James Brigden and 

Dianne Chambers’s lovely garden to enjoy the elms, ashes, maples and 

poplars plus be tantalized by the ‘taste of the bush’ lunch. Ever tried lemon 

myrtle cheesecake topped with finger lime? Blue lilly pilli strudel? Lemon 

myrtle and native ginger tea? Here’s your chance and learn more from the 

experts. Pop this date into your diary now. Again email jeanneeve@gmail.com for acceptance and she’ll 

email out route instructions. Enquiries James Brigden <brigo20@gmail.com> 

Sunday July 8   ( note new date)                                                                              
Lunch at the Royal Sydney Yacht Squadron Display Day             

The Royal Sydney Yacht Squadron is holding a motoring day on 8th July  

at which interesting cars are displayed on the lawn in front of the Club 

House overlooking the Harbour. 20-Ghost Club members are invited to 

bring their club cars to the Display. Lunch will be available. Details later. 

September 16-22  National Tour in Merimbula  

Note : Change of accommodation . The Comfort Inn.                  

It’s a good basic stay. Secure off-street parking.  (61) 2 6495 3077. Mention the 

Rolls—Royce Tour.   Cut off for bookings and cancellations is July 15th 2018.   $150 per 

double  per night including breakfast) https://www.choicehotels.com.au/en/comfort-inn-merimbula-merimbula-hotel-au137                                                                

Expressions of Interest. Please email John Reis :  roseta27@yahoo.com by February 28th or post to him 

at  27 Blanche Street, Elsternwick, Vic 3185 .   Enquiries: Geoffrey Holt   <holt@leonard.com.au> 

https://www.choicehotels.com.au/en/comfort-inn-merimbula-merimbula-hotel-au137

